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From: Micko, Steve/SAC <Steve.Micko@jacobs.com>


Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2019 10:29 AM


To: barbara.byrne@noaa.gov


Subject: ROC on LTO: WIIN Act Storm-Related OMR Flexibility


Hi Barb,


I mis-spoke in the meeting. You can find details regarding the WIIN Act Storm-Related OMR Flexibility in the


Assumptions for the Proposed Action section of Attachment 2-1 of Appendix D in the BA.


Please let me know if you have any questions.


Best,


Steve


NOTICE - This communication may contain confidential and privileged information that is for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any

viewing, copying or distribution of, or reliance on this message by unintended recipients is strictly prohibited. If you have received this

message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer.



